CROSBY IRONTON

comminry

EDUCATION

Community Education Report Aug 24, 2023

Updates:
e We have wrapped up our Summer Picnics in Crosby!! We hosted 10 picnics throughout June, July and
August and served over 750 lunches to kids!
o Thank you to the following businesses who donated to our picnics this year:
m Crosby Subway
m Baxter Pizza Hut
m Crosby Fire Department
m Ironton American Legion
e Tonight (Thursday, August 24th) will be our last scheduled Family Fun Night in Emily. We are hopeful
for a good turnout so we can continue to grow these offerings.
e Registrations for Fall Youth Sports & Activities are open and Youth Football has already begun.
o Youth Football: K-1st Flag Football, 2nd-4th Flag Football, 5th-6th Soft Tackle Football.
o Youth Volleyball: 3rd-4th Grade team & 5th-6th Grade traveling team and we will be hosting
FREE skills nights for the younger kids hosted by our Varsity players.
o Lego League: Registration is already full!l The new season of Lego League: Masterpiece will
start September 18th and run through mid-December.

Early Childhood:
e We are anxiously awaiting the completion of the Early Childhood remodel so that teachers can move

back into their classrooms and we can showcase the new area to our families!

e The Early Childhood staff will have an information booth at the CRES Back to School night on August
30th. They will be hosting 1:1 entrance conferences with families the week of September 5th - 8th and
the first day of classes will be Monday, September 11th.

e The enrollment for our Little Rangers 4’s classes is almost full. We expect the last few spots to be filled
within the first couple of weeks of school if not before.

e The enrollment for our Little Miners 3’s classes is about half full. We are launching a new ad campaign
on social media to try to reach new families. We also plan to do a direct mail campaign with information
about preschool screening and our Early Childhood programs. We will be accepting ongoing
registrations into the Little Miners classes as children turn 3 throughout the school year.

o We will be offering two Early Childhood Family Education classes, which are for caregivers and their
children ages birth to 5, in both Crosby and Emily this year! (One class in each location.) We are very
excited to be expanding our offerings to Emily to better serve families who live in the northern
boundaries of our district.
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